
9 September 2024

The Registrar Stakeholder Group (RrSG) welcomes the opportunity to provide a comment
on the Data Processing Specification for ICANN-Accredited Registrars. This is a significant
undertaking by ICANN org and Contracted Parties and the RrSG appreciates the dedication
of the team in addressing this matter.

The RrSG is supportive of the Data Processing Specification as drafted.

Thank you,

Ashley Heineman
Chair, RrSG
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